
  

 
 
 

 Spring 2019 Adult Enrichment Instructors Sought 
                                             

PRSD’s Adult Enrichment Program is seeking new class instructors for our  
Spring 2019 semester. We are looking for talented individuals that are willing  
to share their skills, knowledge, and experiences with like-minded people.   
Enriching our adult community helps it thrive and can be personally rewarding. 

Our spring semester begins at the end of February.  If you are interested in  
offering a class, please visit our Adult Enrichment webpage to complete  
a new course proposal form by Friday, December 14th.  For more information, 
please contact us at 845-620-3921. 
 

  

 

http://www.pearlriver.org/adult_enrichment_program

